
From: Joe Hewitt
To: Moana Mackey; John McSweeney
Cc: Andrew Wharton
Subject: RE: Question from Cr Calvert
Date: Thursday, 3 June 2021 7:49:02 am

Hi Moana,
 
Here’s a link to the Regional Transport Committee’s agenda for 8 June 2021 meeting which
includes:

A report from the Regional Land Transport Plan (RLTP) Hearing Subcommittee.
Paragraphs 18-20 address the Johnsonville Line matter
A report recommending approval of the RLTP 2021. Attachment 2’s section 6,
appendix A.3.2 covers the rapid transit network.

 
You may want to forward this to Cr Calvert.
 
Cheers, Joe
 

From: Moana Mackey <xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx> 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 June 2021 6:05 pm
To: John McSweeney <xxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx>
Cc: Andrew Wharton <xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx>; Joe Hewitt <Joe.Hewitt@wcc.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Question from Cr Calvert
 
Cool thanks.
 

Moana Mackey
Chief Advisor to the Chief Planning Officer and Chief Infrastructure Officer 
Wellington City Council
P +6448038317 | M +64212278317 | F 
E xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

 
 

From: John McSweeney <xxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx > 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 June 2021 3:03 pm
To: Moana Mackey <xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Cc: Andrew Wharton <xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >; Joe Hewitt <xxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Subject: RE: Question from Cr Calvert



 

 

 

 

   
 
John McSweeney
Place Planning Manager | City Design and Place Planning | Level 13, 113 The Terrace | Wellington City
Council
P 04 803 8557 | M 021 247 8557 | F 
E xxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 
 
 

From: Moana Mackey <xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx > 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 June 2021 11:37 am
To: Joe Hewitt <xxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >; John McSweeney <xxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Cc: Andrew Wharton <xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Subject: RE: Question from Cr Calvert
 
Thanks Joe. Can Cr Calvert have a copy?
 
And John – do you have a response for her Johnsonville MDH question?
 

Moana Mackey
Chief Advisor to the Chief Planning Officer and Chief Infrastructure Officer 
Wellington City Council
P +6448038317 | M +64212278317 | F 
E xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
contents.





Tena korua
 
Can you guys help me answer Cr Calvert’s questions below?
 

Moana Mackey
Chief Advisor to the Chief Planning Officer and Chief Infrastructure Officer 
Wellington City Council
P +6448038317 | M +64212278317 | F 
E xxxxx.xxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

 

From: Councillor Diane Calvert <xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 2:48 PM
To: Liam Hodgetts
Subject: Re: Unit titles submission
 
I will check with him.
On another matter, I understand GWRC is publishing a document on what it seems as rapid transit
lines and the naming of specific rapid transit line stations. Has WCC received a copy and can I get
it?
 
Plus how is the review into the delivery of the Johnsonville MDH area that was put in place in
2013?
 
Cheers
Diane
 
Councillor Diane Calvert
M 029 971 8944
 

From: Liam Hodgetts <xxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 2:16:56 PM
To: Councillor Diane Calvert <xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Subject: Re: Unit titles submission
 
No I don’t Dianne. It wasn’t something that my group had oversight. may be better to call Stephan.
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Councillor Diane Calvert <xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >



Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 1:00:09 PM
To: Liam Hodgetts <xxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx >
Subject: Unit titles submission
 
Hi 
Following the report in the Dom Post today, are you able to provide any information to elected
members on why WCC did not submit?
 
Diane
 
Councillor Diane Calvert
M 
 




